Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 3:47 PM

To: ‘andrew@rthicksconsult.com’; ‘Mann, Ryan'
Cc: ‘Bradley Blevins'; 'David Harwell’; 'Jimmy Smith'
Subject: RE: [EXT] Dagger Lake Select Release

All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5590.
Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: andrew@rthicksconsult.com <andrew@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 7:45 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
<Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; 'Mann, Ryan' <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: 'Bradley Blevins' <bblevins5252@gmail.com>; 'David Harwell' <DHarwell@advanceenergypartners.com>; 'Jimmy
Smith' <altech@pvtn.net>

Subject: [EXT] Dagger Lake Select Release

NMOCD and SLO:

Attached is the C-141 Release notification of the Dagger Lake Select Release that occurred at 15:30 hrs on June 26, 2019.
Please consider this email as the 24-hour release notification for a major release.

Andrew Parker

R.T. Hicks Consultants

Durango Field Office
Cell: (970) 570-9535



